
Church Aston Infant School 
 

01952 386390  

A2033@taw.org.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 

20 
FEBRUARY 2024 

www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Dear parents 

We have finished our half term in a great way supporting The Air Ambulance Service by 

wearing red, everyone looked bright and cheery this morning. Thank you for all your kind 

donations. It really is a super cause, if you haven’t had opportunity to donate yet but would like to 

please see the QR code below, you can scan this to donate. 

The last session of swimming for Class 2 this week. Mrs Powell is very pleased to see how 

confident the children are in the water and how the majority of children are now swimming further 

or have developed stronger skills than they had at their first session. Well done everyone for 

your perseverance and the willingness to improve your skills. Great achievement! Your turn next 

half term Class 1. 

We had a wonderful day out at Enginuity on 

Thursday. The children were so interested in all 

that was going on, with lots to investigate and 

explore. They enjoyed making their vehicles 

during the workshop with some extremely 

useful designs. Well done for working together so 

cooperatively. It is sometimes surprising 

what you can do when you work as part of a 

team. 

Please can I remind you about parking with consideration for all those around you. It is important 

that we protect our children’s safety at the beginning and end of the school day. If you could all 

aim to use the parking at the Village Hall it really will reduce the congestion around the school 

and allow children, parents, and the local community to walk along safely. Thank you for your 

cooperation with this. 

Have a lovely half term and enjoy some family time. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

Let’s see if we can increase  

attendance during the second half 

of Spring term. 



 

—   —   —   —-  —   —    —
   —

   —
   —

-  —
   —

   —
   —

    

—
   —

   —
   —

-  —
   —

   —
   —

    

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

Rewarded for  

Always amazing us with 

his fantastic work 

What a speedy half term this has been! The 
children have loved our ‘Here we go!’ topic. They 
have enjoyed learning about lots of different 
modes of transport throughout history, all the way 
through to the modern day. This week we looked 
at a very special journey in 1969, where three very 
brave astronauts flew to space in a rocket and Neil 
Armstrong became the first man to step foot on 
the moon!  

 In phonics Reception have 
recapped the sounds or, air and ir. 

 

In maths Reception have been 
thinking about who has ‘more’ and 
who has ‘fewer.’  

 

 

We had a fun time making Valentines Day cards this week, look out for them 
in your little love bug’s bag this week! 

 

Have a super half term break and we will see you back in school on the 20
th
! 

 



 

Class 1 
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This week we have been thinking about 
Safer Internet Day. We know that being 
safe is important, so we created an 
assembly for everyone.  

We talked about the different kinds of devices we 

have in school and at home. We thought about 

how it makes us feel when we go online.  

 

Then we discussed who the trusted adults are 
and how they can help us. Class 2 made some 
amazing posters to help us remember what to do 
when we are on the internet.  

Rewarded for settling 

into Class 2 so well. 

YEAR 2 CHILD IS  

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

I would like to say a big thank you to our new ‘Safe Crew’ who led the 
assembly. Finally well done to Class 2 swimmers you are amazing!  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

THIS WEEKS 

WINNING TEAM IS  

 

12
th
 to 16

th
 February – half term 

19
th
 February – PD day 

20
th
 February – first day back to school 

21st February—Class 1 swimming (continuing every Wednesday until 20th March 
– last session) 

21st February—Friends of School meeting—further details to follow 

27th February—Parent’s afternoon/evening, appointments will be available to 
book via Class Teachers from 5th February  

7th March—World Book Day—dress up as your favourite book character! 

11th—22nd March—Big Walk & Wheel  

Easter Holidays—Monday 25th March, retuning on Monday 8th April. 







 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 
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